
Hello. My name is Jil Young I am a liscensed childcare provider in Hutchinson Minnesota.  

As a mother of four children, I am thrilled to hear the possibility of HF655. 

Having to count my children in my ratio has drastically reduced my income in previous years. 
Especially as my children have grown older and more capable they are not in need of my immediate 
supervision and prefer to be away from the younger daycare children.  

I encourage all to vote yes on this bill, especially for school age children (5+).  

The only downside to HF633 I forsee is if the reimbursement would be taxable. 

 

Best regards, Jill Young 

 

 


